
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

COMMUNICATION TO THE FILM INDUSTRY REGARDING THE FILM AND TV 
INCENTIVE PROGRAMME 
 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE: 30 JUNE 2025 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

1. PURPOSE  

This Notice serves to inform the Film and Television industry on the current status of the Film 

and TV Programme 

 

 We appreciate your continued interest in the film incentive program. As you may be aware, 
current fiscal constraints have led to a slower processing timeline for applications. While the 
program remains open and active, we kindly remind producers that any investments made 
prior to receiving an official approval letter are undertaken at their own risk. 

Please know that we remain deeply committed to supporting the screen industry. We are 
actively exploring a range of options to enhance support and are continuing to engage with 
industry associations to ensure a collaborative and sustainable approach moving forward. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this period. 
 
 
 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


